
Recreation Meeting Minutes 4-23-2012 
 
Meeting came to order at 5:30 PM 
Al Jones motioned to begin the meeting 
Mark Rulli 2

nd
- All in favor 

 
Present: Al Jones, Mark Rulli, Matt Johnson and Mary Lou Volpe 
Absent: none 
 
Mary Lou to accept the Meeting Minutes:  3-5-12 
Al 2

nd
 the motion 

All in favor 4-0 
The re-organization of the Recreation Committee: 
Mary Lou Volpe nominated Al Jones as Chairman Al accepted the nomination 
Mark Rulli Accepted the nomination as vice chairman  
Lynne as Secretary and Treasurer 
The replacement of the recalled slide and a new see saw was approved by the committee 
 
Steadfast fencing was awarded the Dugout project of covering all 3 benches at the girl’s soft ball field  
 
The committee approved the new planters to be place at the town common purchased and maintained by the bloom committee  The remaining 
planters will be removed and be placed throughout the town in place of some of the worn whiskey barrels. 
 
The following property requests were approved by the committee: 
Ms Society Town Common 9/22/12   10-2 
Back Pack Productions/ Rec Area/ 8-19-12   6AM- 1PM Triathalon 
Birthday Party/ Rec area/ 6/10/12   12-6PM 
Eumerical Fellowship Community / Town Common/ 5-3-12   7pm 
Mass Walking Tour Town Common/ 6/15/12   6-9PM The committee also approved the fee of $100.00 from the remaining concert series $. 
The committee did not approve the request for the  
Sturbridge Democratic Town Committee / Town Common /TBD due to the lack of date and time for the event 
 
The committee requested more information concerning the placement of the bird houses and how they are mounted They would like them kept 
away from the playing fields. Inquire with Wild Bird Crossing 
 
The approval of expanding the summer rec program to include a C.I.T Program at a cost of $125.00 for 14 and 15 years must attend a minimum of 5 
weeks to receive certification. 
 
Yoga on the Common will begin June 2, 2012 $8.00 residents non residents $10.00 Drop in basis 
 
Review of the summer concert series open mic night for June 21 & 28,  Al and Mark will see if anyone would be interested in playing  
The Committee suggested in keeping $ aside for next June so we may start the concert series in June all in favor 4-0. 
 
Lynne will meet with Scott Young of CME for the reconfigure of Turners Field Softball. Parking , Playground if spacing permits 
 
Review of the staff for the summer recreation program. 
FY 2014 Betterment request for a picnic table for the town common. 
 
Next meeting Monday May 7, 2012 
  
 
Al Jones made a motion to adjourn the meeting 
   2

nd
 the motion  

All in favor 4-0 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45pm 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
 
Lynne Girouard 


